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MacDonald, Terry

From: Soika, Michael [msoika@ymcamke.org]
Sent:  Monday, October 29, 2007 1:48 PM
To: Murphy, Michael; MacDonald, Terry
Subject: Resignation from Technical Review Committee

Dear Alderman Murphy:

Please accept this email as my formal resignation from the Housing Trust Fund Advisory Board — Technical
Review Committee. Due to potential conflicts of interest as it relates to my position as a representative of the
Milwaukee Continuurn of Care to the HTFAB, | believe it is in the best interest of all involved if | were not to take
an active role in the technical review process.

Please accept this resignation from the Technical Review sub-committee and feel free to name a replacement in
my absence.

As always, if you have any questions on this matter, please feel free to give me a call.
Best,

Michael Soika, Executive Administrator
YMCA-Urban Campus

1350 W. North Avenue

Milwaukee, W1 53205

(414) 274-0749

MSoika@ymcamke.org
www.ymcacdc.org

"The winds of grace are always blowing. All you need do is raise your sails.” -- Rabindranath Tagore
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